
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) will host a virtual public meeting to present the proposed design for US-
70 from Brock Road in Lone Grove extending east to I-35 in Ardmore.  The open house also provides an opportunity for the 
public to comment. We look forward to your participation! 

 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
If any person wishes to submit a written statement concerning this project, they may submit their comments via US Mail to the Environmental 
Programs Division, Oklahoma Department of Transportation, 200 N.E. 21st Street, Oklahoma City, OK  73105 or via email at 
environment@odot.org.   All comments must be received or postmarked by no later than November 7, 2023.  

 

Project Improvements 
• Add left turn-lanes at median openings 

& right-turn lanes at all major 
intersections. 

• Traffic signals will be replaced at 
Plainview Road and Michelin Road. 

• New right-of-way will be required. 

October 24, 2023 through November 7, 2023  
www.odot.org/US70Carter 
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Project 
• Reconstruction/Rehabilitation of roadway 
• Addition of turn lanes 
• Provide adequate sight distance 
• Remove unnecessary or duplicate driveways 
• Consolidation of median openings where 

appropriate 
 

 

Purpose 
The purpose and need of the project is to 

Improve: 
• Highway Conditions 
• Highway Safety 
• Highway Operations  
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Meeting Location:   
http://www.odot.org.publicmeetings 

 

 
 
 The Oklahoma Department of Transportation (ODOT) ensures that no person or groups of persons shall, on the ground of race, color, 

sex, religion, national origin, age, disability, retaliation, or genetic information, be excluded from participation in, be denied the benefits 
of, or be otherwise subjected to discrimination under any and all programs, services, or activities administered by ODOT, its recipients, 
sub-recipients, and contractors. To request an accommodation please contact the ADA Coordinator at 405-521-4140 or the Oklahoma 
Relay Service at 1-800-722-0353 no later than 72 hours before any scheduled event. If you have any ADA or Title VI questions email 
ODOT-ada-titlevi@odot.org. 

Para solicitar una adaptación especial, comuníquese con el coordinador de ADA llamando al 405-521-4140 o al Servicio de Retransmisión 
de Oklahoma llamando al 1-800-722-0353. Si tiene alguna pregunta relacionada con ADA o con el Título VI, envíela por correo electrónico 
a ODOT-ada- titlevi@odot.org. 
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